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July 10th 2002

Dear David,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting me to take part in the Elite
Conversions conference.

I have used my new skills on various occasions, both with my family and business. The
results are amazing and I would recommend this course be used as part of the Real Estate
entrance course. I believe the benefit to new representatives would be priceless.

Thank you,


